To:
Government Ethics Work Group and Interested Persons

Re:
Staff Analysis and Sub-Work Group Recommendations on LC 1227


Budgetary Oversight Committee
From:
Sam Sears, Staff Attorney, Oregon Law Commission

Date:
September 29, 2006
LC 1227 would establish a budgetary oversight committee.  Oregon Law Commission staff has reviewed the text of draft statutory provisions in LC 1227.  Staff finds that the statutory draft appropriately reflects the decisions and recommendations made by the Administration of Government Ethics Sub-Work Group (Group #2).  LC 1227 will be forwarded to the full Government Ethics Work Group for consideration and action.

The Sub-Work Group agreed to make the following recommendations at its meetings on August 21, 2006.  The draft reflects those decisions as follows:

1.
Directs the Secretary of State, State Treasurer and Attorney General to recommend a biennial budget for the Oregon Government Standards and Practices Commission (GSPC) prior to the beginning of each regular session of the Legislative Assembly.  Section 2
General Staff Note:  Work Group recommends that the Legislative Assembly adequately fund the GSPC, and notes the attached prototype suggests FTE and service needs. 
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